
DATE:  May 16, 2023
TOPIC:  District Architect of Record -  StudioGC architecture+interiors Project(s) Update 
PREPARED BY:  Courtney Whited, Business Manager/CSBO with

    Athi Toufexis, Principal, StudioGC architecture+interiors 

Recommended for:
☐ Action
☒ Discussion
☒ Information

Purpose:
To provide the Facilities Committee an update on StudioGC architecture+interiors District Projects:

1. Murphy Construction will be performing concrete 

foundation work for the three playgrounds that were 

originally scheduled for Summer 2022. 

Administration requested a small patch of additional 

concrete leading to the Rutledge Hall playground due 

to frequent student foot traffic wearing out the grass.

(Photo to the Right)

Facilities Committee Meeting



2. Drain tiles for field area north of Rutledge Hall

(Photo to the Right)

3. Southwest Athletic Field’s Slope Discussion


